
As we wrap up another wonderful year, we want to take a moment to send our warmest wishes to all of 
our members. On behalf of the newly elected board for 2025, we’re excited to greet you and share our 
enthusiasm for the year ahead!

 

We would also like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the outgoing board members for their leadership, 
dedication, and commitment to the club. Your hard work and guidance have helped make this club such 
a welcoming and inspiring community.

 

Please note that the workshop will be closed beginning December 23 and will reopen on January 5. 
Additionally, mark your calendars for our next meeting and first gathering of 2025, which will take 
place on Thursday, January 2, at 6 PM at the Merritt Island Public Library. We encourage you to take 
this time to enjoy the season with loved ones and come back refreshed for a fantastic year of creativity 
and exploration. 

 

Wishing you all a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy New Year. Thank you for being such a 
valued part of our club family.

 

Warmest greetings,

The 2025 Central Brevard Rock & Gem Club Leadership


